Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

May 6, 2006

The meeting came to order at 10:15 a.m. at the Sushi restaurant.

A third of the members rode today even despite the rain.

We welcomed three new members today. Welcome Larry, Dave and Kim to the
Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter!

OLD BUSINESS:

April 9— Ride with Dan Aykroyd. The day was very successful and well
organized — for pictures of this event check them out on Trev Deeley’'s website.
A member took some great pictures as well and sent a picture and article to
H.O.G. Tails and Tales of the Road magazines.

April 14-16 — Slack Alice’s — Penticton

April 16 - Organized ride to Harrison was cancelled due to the weather.

April 22 — Vancouver H.0.G. Garage Sale & Barbeque was very successful.
April 23 — Tsawwassen Vintage Swap meet

May 4 — Executive meeting

NEW BUSINESS:

Accent Inn is offering a discount for H.O.G. members only. When registering,
please make sure you advise them that you are a H.O.G. member.

May 26 — 29 is the 29" annual Fossii Campout in Oregon organized by
AB.AT.E. If interested check out the website www.fossilcampout.com or
www.abateoforegon.net

May 28 Delaney’s pub 5665 Kingsway in Burnaby is having a Hot Rod Show &
Shine 10:00 — 4:00pm. Free registration. For more information contact Bill at
604-433-8942

As of today we have 122 full Vancouver H.O.G. memberships, which is the same
as April 2005.

June 3 is our next meeting. We will have our Vancouver HOG Chapter’s photo
after the meeting. Please bring all your smiles.

Gerry was at the meeting today and gave us the update for the Burn Camp. The
last re-order for 2006 Burn Camp Ride items is now for sale. So if you do want to
buy something, don’t wait too long.
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